Stafford & District Billiards and Snooker League
Committee Meeting – 8th October 2012- Stafford Rangers Club
Meeting commenced at 8:50pm.
Members Present: 

John Foster (JF)

Paul Aston (PA)

Jim Halpin (JH)

Dave Maddocks (DM)
Dave Bishop (DB)
Barry Wilson (BW)
Adrian Hughes (AH)
Dan Scott (DS)
Apologies:

Ian Nunn (IN)
Richard Maddocks (RM)


	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Actions

	1) Minutes of the last meeting
	Minutes were read and approved.
	JH to update website

	2) Accounts


	DB gave an update of the clubs current financial position – said there were still issues with signatory changes required by the Club’s Bankers due the Banks strict rules – these were slowly being overcome.  Last season’s accounts had been approved by one of the Clubs two auditors, awaiting approval from the second auditor.

DB confirmed the following honorarium payments – Treasurer and League secretary £500.00 each – Match secretary £1000.00 plus £150 for maintaining the Club’s website.
	DB To peruse finalisation of 2011-2012 accounts sign off.

	3) Handicapping for Billiards League


	The committee were still receiving some good feedback as well as a lot of complaints regarding the length of time some games were taking – we have now passed the initial 5 week period where Handicaps were to be reviewed.  There was also discussion regarding certain games being changed to 150 up where both players had high handicaps. 
	DS to review handicaps and publish them, on the Clubs website, before the next league games on the 10th October 2012.
DS to review the issues around changing to 150 up for certain division 1 games as discussed.



	4) League Fixtures update.

	JH confirmed that the required changes to the point’s allocation for division 1 billiards had now been completed.
JH Made the draw for the Les Williams Shield competition.
JH confirmed he had submitted entry for two teams into the West Midlands Inter Town competition.
	JH to update the website with the Les Williams Shield competition draw details.

	5) League Rules.
	Proposed league rule changes were reviewed – not additions were proposed.
	

	6) Presentation evening.
	PA Needed to confirm numbers for catering by Saturday 13th October. JF asked for volunteers to MC the evening and to present trophies.
PA confirmed he had accounted for all the Trophies.

	ALL to give numbers attending to PA as requested.

JF to contact Kane Perry regarding acting as MC for the evening and Brian Coppin to present Trophies.
JH to arrange the Trophies on the evening
DB to arrange the schedule for the evening and the prizes.

DB to open the evening looking to get support from teams and players to develop the league.

	7) League Development.
	A general discussion took place regarding possible changes to competitions and the introduction of new formats.  It was agreed to look at possible changes in line with any feedback from all teams and players.
AH  agreed to work with IN to look for additional teams and players – contacting clubs who have the facilities etc.
	AH  to contact IN

	8) Next meetings
	It was agreed the next meeting would be held at Stafford Rangers on the 19th November 2012 @ 7:45pm.
	

	9) AOB
	JH confirmed he had received an E mail from Malcolm Wharne (Stafford Institute) that with immediate effect resigning his division 1 team from the league – he said his team were unhappy with some of the handicapping.
	DB to contact Malcolm Wharne to update him on the handicap appraisal and ask him to review his decision to withdraw from the league.


No other business – meeting closed at 9:15pm

Committee Members – Contact list

	Name
	Club
	Telephone Number
	E Mail Address

	Dan Scott
	Rangers
	07504 597474
	ds_footprint@hotmail.com

	John Foster
	Constitutional
	07807 970582
	Je_foster@hotmail.com

	Paul Aston
	Derrington
	07970 692774
	p45ton@gmail.com

	Dave Bishop
	Derrington/Universal
	07854 783250
	david54bishop@btinternet.com

	Jim Halpin
	Derrington
	07941 494427
	jhalpin@hotmail.com

	Barry Wilson
	Institute
	01785 253556
	

	Adrian Hughes
	St. Leonards
	07710 663765
	adrian.hughes@buehler.com

	Paul Wilson
	Perkins
	
	

	Robert Wharne
	Institute
	
	

	Richard Maddocks
	Blymhill
	07703 205039
	maddocksrw@o2.co.uk

	Ian Nunn
	Universal
	07889 721654
	inunst@ntlworld.com

	Dave Maddocks
	Blymhill
	
	d.maddocks@farming.co.uk


Proposed rule changes
	All Clubs to have a representative on the League Committee
	League fees and payment dates to be reviewed and fixed

	Honorariums to be reviewed
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


